
December 2023 

From all of us at Newtown Savings Bank, we wish you a very happy holiday season! 

Falalala Local 
We believe in the Power of Local and 
recognize the importance of small 
businesses in our community - They 
contribute to our local economy, employ our 
friends and neighbors, and give back to the 
towns they call home. 

We invite you to shop local this holiday 
season. When you shop small, you support 
your community too! 

ᇅᇆᇇᇈ As a part of our commitment to supporting local businesses, we'll be visiting some of our 
business customers' stores and surprising guests with vouchers towards their purchases. 
Keep up with our journey on Facebook and Instagram! 

Toy Drive 
Thank you to all of our customers 
and employees for your generosity 
this holiday season. With your contributions, 
our Toy Drive was a great success and will 
bring joy to countless children. 

Pictured is Deo Canada and John 
Colasante with donations collected by 
employees at our Corporate office in 
Newtown. 

'Tis the Season to Avoid Online Shopping Scams 
Are you planning to do your holiday shopping 
online? Be cautious of 'non-delivery scams', 
where consumers pay for products or services 
online, but never receive them. 

Learn how to protect yourself from fraud 
with these helpful tips from the American 
Bankers Association. 

Employee News 

New Leaders in Banking 

We are proud to congratulate Rebecca 
Brown and Kelly Williams on receiving the 
New Leaders in Banking Award from the 
Connecticut Bankers Association! Their 
hard work and dedication have made 
them outstanding leaders within the Bank 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

and our community. Rebecca Brown Kelly Williams 
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Leadership Greater Valley Program 

Congratulations to our team members 
Mark Lucas, Rebekah Harry and Karissa 
Peters for their completion of the Greater 
Valley Chamber of Commerce Leadership 
Program. This program is designed to 
enhance participants' leadership skills and 
help them form a deeper connection within 
their community. 

Newtown Investment Solutions, Luke Robichaud promoted 

We're pleased to announce the promotion of Luke Robichaud, Assistant 
Vice President and Osaic Institutions Financial Advisor, to Director of 
Wealth Management and Program Manager of Newtown Investment 
Solutions (NIS). 

Luke is a Certified Financial Planner (CFP®) and has proven himself a 
valuable member of the team with his exceptional professionalism, 
knowledge, and commitment to serving clients. 

Investment and insurance products and services are offered through Osaic Institutions, INC. Member FINRA/SIPC. Osaic 
Institutions and Newtown Savings Bank are not affiliated. Products and services made available through Osaic Institutions are not 
insured by the FDIC or any other agency of the United States and are not deposits or obligations of nor guaranteed or insured by 
any bank or bank affiliate. These products are subject to investment risk, including the possible loss of value. 

Employee Welcome 

 

 

  

  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us in welcoming Michael Pida - Vice President, 
Commercial Loan Officer. Mike brings over 30 years of experience in 
commercial and small business lending. 

Named Best Small Bank in Connecticut 
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